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We hope you and your families had a pleasant summer break and 

have stayed safe and well. Following three teacher training 

days, our staff are excited to be welcoming pupils back.  Year 

1—6 return today, and Year R in groups from Thursday. We are 

 

 

Following the success of piano, viola and violin instrumental teach-

ing, we are delighted to be expanding the offer to include record-

er, flute, clarinet, saxophone, trumpet, cornet, french horn and 

trombone for year 3 and above.  

Pupils already learning instruments will continue this academic year, 

unless they have informed the office otherwise. If your child is in-

terested in learning an instrument please let the office know as 

 

 

We are expecting the weather to be sunny this week with the tempera-

tures reaching 28 tomorrow. We would be grateful if you could ensure 

your child has sun cream on before coming to school and a sun hat.  If 

you wish your child to add extra sun cream during the day, please en-

 

This half term’s assembly theme from the Successful Learner Web is 

‘Responsibility’. This week pupils will start the week by enjoying the 

story “Shine” which is about a little boy starting back at school. 

Opportunity will be given for pupils to reflect on how they will take 

responsibility as they start back on their ’voyage of discovery’ with 

the Dussindale Community.     



 

 

Thursday 9th September — Piano lessons restart 

Wednesday 15th September  — French club restarts 

Monday 20th September — Swimming commences for Year 5’s 

Friday 25th September — Frobisher class assembly 

Friday 1st October — Java class assembly 

Friday 8th October — Da Gama class assembly 

Thursday 14th October—Individual and sibling pupil photos 

Friday 15th October — Med class assembly  

 

Thank you to the PTFA for organising a fantastic end of year raffle. 

 We are grateful to all the parents, carers and family members who brought 

tickets; £499 was raised.  

Thank you to Zoe Hicks for her hard work as Treasurer last year.  Zoe has 

decided to stand down from the post and therefore the PTFA seeks a new 

treasurer. If you would be interested in this role please let Mrs Norgate or 

 

If your child would like a school lunch please order via Pupil Asset a 

week in advance.  choices are:  

Week beginning 13th September (order by 6th September) 

Week beginning 20th September  (order by 13th September) 

 

 

Thank you to the parents who contacted the school office and made us aware 

of the difficulty they were having with purchasing uniform from the school 

suppliers. We were sorry to learn of the inconvenience. The PTFA have a 

range of second hand uniform available so please contact the school office if 


